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NEIGHBORHOOD NEWS

ROSEWOOD/GLEN OAKS Neighborhood Association

May 19,2004

Mayor Will Wynn and City Council Members
Municipal Building
124 West 8th Street #103
Austin, Texas 78701

Re: Boggy Creek

Dear Mayor Wynn and City Council Members:

The Rosewood/Glen Oaks Neighborhood Association and the Rosewood Neighborhood
Planning Team supports the proposal to repair the existing bridges in the Boggy Creek Park. We also
support widening the existing hike trail through the park to 10 feet (using the same gravel on the
widened trail as is on the existing trail) and paving about 500 feet with a hard surface where necessary
(at the bridge approaches, entrance to the park on Nile Street and Rosewood Ave, and one steep incline
in the middle of the park). We thank the Mayor and City Council for your willingness to listen to our
concerns and act upon them. In addition, we thank the Council for instructing staff to work with us to
find an equitable compromise for all.

The replacement of the bridges will make our park safe for pedestrians and bikers. Keeping the
trail surface natural will ensure that only non-vehicular traffic appropriate to our park (hikers and bikers)
will be using the trail.

Please feel free to call if you have any questions.

Association

Sincerely,

Liz Snipes, President, Rosewood/Glen Oaks Neighborhood

Dusty McCormick, Chair Rosewood Neighborhood Planning Team


